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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 

We are already in the 8th week of school, so it is time to reiterate how important    
student attendance is. There are several reasons why regular attendance at 

school is important for our students:   

First, it is difficult for young students to learn if they are not in class. The learning  
process builds upon itself, with each lesson presented to students based upon or  
related to those that preceded it.  A child who misses one day of school also 
misses   a day of education which cannot be retrieved. Research shows that 
those children who attend school regularly are much more likely to be successful 

during their school years.  

Success after graduation is a second reason for regular school attendance. 
Young people develop the habits of good attendance and prompt completion of 
assignments while they are in school. Their success as adults in their chosen 

occupations is dependent upon these habits.   

Thirdly, our students’ success in their school years is directly related to the           
importance that parents attach to education. If you believe and act as if your 
child’s education is important, then your child will most likely believe it as well. 
This starts with regular attendance.  When parents believe that consistent      
attendance is important and communicate that belief to their children starting     
in the elementary years, unnecessary absences from school will be dramatically 

reduced.  

Our students should attend school every day, all day and on time unless an   
illness or emergency prevents them from doing so. Together, parents, school 
administration and teachers, we can help our children develop proper attitudes 
about attendance.  In an effort to support attendance, California State Law and 
Roseville City School District Policy was developed. When a child has three    
unexcused absences, three unexcused late arrivals in excess of 30 minutes, or a 
combination of the two, parents will receive the first truancy letter. The process is 
cumulative, and additional truancy letters will be sent upon the 4th, 5th, and 6th 
unexcused absence/late. If the process progresses to the 4th letter, you will be 
required to appear before the SARB (School Attendance Review Board), which 

consists of members from the District, social services, and law enforcement. 

Please make every effort to ensure your child is at school every day, and on 

time. Thank you for your help! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 

PLC Mondays— 

Every Monday 

All Kindergarten Classes 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm 
 

Grades 1 to 5 

8:45 am to 1:45 pm 
 

 

Picture Day Makeups                        

Wed., October 10 
 

Scholastic Book Fair                        

October 8-12 
 

Fall Festival                        

Friday Night October 12 

5:00 - 7:00 pm 

 
PTC Meeting                        
All Welcome! 

Wed., Oct 17, 3:30 pm 
 

VAPA Family Night                        
Free Event 

Wed., Oct 17, 6:00 - 7:30 pm 
 
 
 

Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

programs and activities. 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, 

press 1 and leave a message, 

available 24-hours a day.  



           2018 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 2 3 4 5 

8 9 10 11 12 

15 16 17 18 19 

22 23 24 25 26 

     

RCSD Board Mtg   
6 pm at DO 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Picture Makeups 

PTC Meeting 3:30 pm 

Mobile Dairy 
Classroom Visit 

VAPA Family Night 
6:00 pm 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Family Fall Festival 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

     

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Book Fair 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Roseville Utility    
Exploration Center 
3rd Grade 

2nd Grade Class          
Crocker Art Museum      

 

Character Trait 

for October KCRA CANNED FOOD 

DRIVE! 

Kick-off Starts October 8th! 

 

Please help by bringing canned food                       

to your child’s classroom! 

Kindergarten 
Pumpkin Patch 
9:00-11:30 am 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

PTC Family Fun Night 

6:00 pm 

4th Grade Sutter’s 
Fort Parent Meeting 
3:30-4:00 pm — MPR 

Red Ribbon Week  

LOL Lunch 



PTC News 

 

October is going to be a fun month!  The Book Fair will be open October 8th-12th                            

before school, during lunch time and after school for you to shop with your students.                                            
We will also be having a “Loved Ones Lunch” (LOL Lunch) on Friday October 12th                            
where any loved one in your child’s life can come enjoy lunch with their student                               
and stop by the Book Fair. 

Harvest Festival will be held on Friday, October 12th from 5 to 7 pm.                                             

There will be music, food and fun activities for everyone to enjoy as well as                                   
having the Book Fair open to shop. You don't want to miss this fun family event!  

We’re still in need of volunteers for both the Book Fair and Harvest Festival.      
Volunteers are essential in making these event a success, and any and all help is 
appreciated. If you'd like to help out with these event please contact us at 
gatesptc@gmail.com.  
 

Please join us in the staff lounge for our next PTC meeting on Wednesday October 17th at        

3:30 pm. We will be discussing upcoming and past events such as Book Fair, Harvest Festival, 
Family Food Night & more.  As always free child care will be provided for Gates students. 

Have you been collecting your Box Tops? If so, be sure to turn those in! The student with the most 

Box Tops wins a prize. The winner of our first competition (deadline was today) will be                          
announced soon! Our next submission date is October 19th.  Make sure to turn in all                              
your Box Tops by the deadline date for your chance to win a prize and to help us                              
raise funds for our school. Also don’t forget to make sure your box tops haven’t                                 
expired yet and make sure to label them with your student’s name and their teacher’s name                  
so that they get credit for turning them in should they be the one with the most box tops! 

Our First Family Fun Night is coming up on Friday October 26th.  Stay tuned for more info to 

come home soon! 

Thank you for everyone’s participation in the Fall Fundraiser!  We will report our success when the 
company finalizes the information.  Items will be shipping soon and are scheduled to arrive at our 
school toward the end of October. We will distribute the boxes to your students to bring home, so if 
you had a large order please plan on picking up your student and transporting your items. More info 
to follow soon! 

BIG SPOON YOGURT! 
 
 

 

 

Enjoy Big Spoon Yogurt on Thursdays at Gates!   Yogurt will be on sale for $3 

after school outside by the multipurpose room through October.  All proceeds 

support the awesome field trips we have planned for the Fourth and Fifth grades!   




















